Dece 9, 1940,

Lloyd H, Stitham,
Pe Os Box 333
Pittsfield, Maine

Dear Nr. Stitham,

Your report to this Section received and the matter
will be further investigated by the proper authorities.
As to the party in Palmyra, we would appreciate any
further information you may be able to furnish as to the
nature of his public utterances if of a subversive or
unpatriotie nature.

Thanking you for your cooperation, I am

Very truly vours,

Clyde V. Metealf,
Capte Infe VeslNelo
Intelligence Section.



